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                                                  From the COMMODORE 

                                                          November, 2020 

 

Hi Everyone, 

      

     Well here we are in November and preparing for the winter season. We will be 

turning off the water and our pump out on the docks this weekend November 1st 

and I ask that everyone be prepared for this. As always we will do our best to keep 

the water on in our yard for a longer period of time, but that will be weather 

permitting. Once again please be prepared. 

     The work hour period ends at the end of November and I encourage all 

members who need work hours to watch for bulletins on work parties coming up. 

We would rather not collect money from members for work hours, but have work 

completed on our projects before the weather really sets in. Please stay in touch 

with our House Chairman, Cassidy Yard Master Bob Cole, Dock Master Bruce 

Kraemer, as well as Paul Ziobo who may have electrical work to be completed. 

 

     Communication is key this time of year and I ask that all members read and 

follow the rules and communicate with the proper contact to ensure a smooth 

transition into winter. Please note that slip holders have priority for yard storage 

for the winter. We will try and accommodate as many members as possible, but 

storage space is limited. 

 

Unfortunately, all functions are postponed until further notice. I don’t want to wish 

time away, but 2020 has been a tough one for all of us. Stay well!  

 

             Elections and next general body meeting will be held on November 24
th

 at 

7pm 

      

                                                                    Your Commodore, 

                                                                         

                                                                          Scott Gorton 
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  Josie Bunosso 

IMMEDIATE PAST 

COMMODORE 

  Jerry Tomazewicz 
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Secretary's  Message  
We have three excellent nominees for the two open Board positions. They are  James McPadden, 

Otto Pernek and Frank Stirna. The election will be at the November 24, 2020 General Body 

meeting.  Make sure you are there, it's your club. (There will be no absentee ballots or early voting)  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The Ladies Auxiliary is taking up donations for: 

“The Center for Family Justice, Inc.” 

This is what they are looking for: 

Full size toiletries, 

Shampoo,  Conditioner,  Body Wash,  Razors 

Shaving Cream,  Deodorant,  Toothpaste,  Toothbrushes 

Diapers -Any size,  Baby wipes,  Formula 

Non-perishable food items 

Tuna, Vegetables, Pastas, Peanut butter, Soups 

To collect the donations, The Auxiliary will have a box set up in the bar area with a list on it. 

Thank you, 

Donnet M. Peterson 

President of the Ladies Auxiliary 

 
From the Rear Commodore: 
We are looking into privacy screening for the newly installed fence.  A 16' section has been ordered and 

will be installed on the short fence span next to the clubhouse. If this is acceptable, we will complete the 

screening by Thanksgiving.  Keep an eye out for a Saturday work party in a few weeks if you need work 

hours. 

 A reminder, ONLY used engine oil is to be placed in the oil container near the gasoline tank.  No 

contaminants are allowed. 

 

 Peter 

 

   From the Vice Commodore 
 
We have had the first freeze of the year and sadly boat hauling has begun. The dock water 
and the pump out have been shut down for the season. Please notify the Dock Master 
203-788-5441 if you are going to store your boat in the water for the winter. Electric 
meters on the dock will be read soon for the summer usage and billing.  
 
Vice Commodore 
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Porgy 
1st  2.62 Paul Ziobo 
2nd  2.46 Mike Vidmosko 
3rd   2.34 Phil McGuire 
 
Bluefish 
1st    7.52 Paul Ziobo 
2nd    
3rd   
 
Blackfish  
1st     6.12  Mike Vidmosko 
2nd   6.08  John Mikita 
3rd    5.28  Jim "JD" Demarais   
 
Fluke 
1st      7.16  Dan Dacosta 
2nd    7.11 Ed Kasper 
3nd    6.49 Scott Gorton 

Good & Welfare 

November is here and the ōƻŀǘǎ ŀǊŜ ŎƻƳƛƴƎ ƻǳǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǿŀǘŜǊ ǉǳƛŎƪƭȅΦ ²ŜΩǾŜ ƘŀŘ ŀ ŦŜǿ ŎƻƭŘ Řŀȅǎ ōǳǘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ 

most part, the weather is still fairly mild with more nice weather to come over the next couple of weeks.  Good 

for those of us that still need to haul & cover for the winter.  

With the holiday season coming up quickly, please continue to keep our friends that have fallen on hard times 

or illness in your thoughts & prayers. This year has been exceptionally hard for so many. Your kindness goes a 

long way.  

If you have any news for Good & Welfare, please contact me at 203-394-7122 or kah1370@aol.com.  Until 

next month, be well, Happy Thanksgiving and have a great rest of the autumn season!   

Karin Hope,    Good & Welfare Chairman 

 

 

Fishing Contest Standi ngs  
As of 11 ð 3 ð 2020 

 

Striped Bass 

John Valentino  19.44 

Jeff Weaver    19.39 

Kevin Bova   18.73 

 

Weakfish 

Dan Bocchino   5.52 

Stephanie Polke  5.42 

Mike Maffucci  3.37 

 

Blackfish 

Dan DaCosta   7.82 

Dan Bocchino   7.74 

John Kremens   7.28 

 

Winter Flounder 

Dan Bocchino   2.90 

Ed Kasper    1.90 

Bernie Shaw   1.67    

Fluke 

Kevin Bova   8.95 

Mike Vidmosko  7.23 

Dan Bocchino   7.02 

 

Black Sea Bass 

Dan Bocchino   5.00 

John Mikita   4.71 

John Valentino  4.57 

 

Porgy 

John Gaidosz   2.56 

Dan Bocchino  2.39 

Nolan Hrypak   2.27 

 

 

Bluefish 

John Gaidosz   14.97 

John Valentino  13.84 

Jeff Weaver   12.49 

 

   

Important yard information for the hauling season. Please be advised that we are hauling boats all 

weekend . Please park accordingly and use common sense. We are moving large boats with big 

equipment into small spaces. Please park on the blacktop if possible and leave keys in the vehicle when 

necessary. Please be considerate of the club and fellow members. If you have any questions don’t be 

afraid to contact the Yardmaster for answers. Do not call the commodore. Thank you in advance for your 

cooperation. The Yard Committee 

about:blank
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Miamogue Yacht Club 

144 Seaview Avenue 

Bridgeport Ct 06607 
 

 

Next general body meeting 11/2 4/2020, 7pm.   
Please try to attend, the club is run by the 

people that show up!  
 

 
 

 


